Greg Collins

From: Murray Hudson <murfh@urbaneng.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 11:23 AM
To: Greg Collins; Bill Green

Cc: Xavier Galvan

Subject: Puerto Los Caballeros Tract, block 1, lot 1
Mr. Collins,

We Urban Engineering, on behalf of Puerto Los Caballeros LLC, submit to you this request for a waiver from the sidewalk
requirement under Section 8.2.2 of the Unified Development Code. Our reasons for this request are as follows. The
property is in a relatively rural portion of city bound by a county road and state highway where no sidewalk network
exist along or adjacent to the property nor within several miles of the property. Thank you in advance for your
consideration of this request and please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Murf

Murray “Murf” Hudson, P.E.
Project Engineer
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